NOTICE
per Alyeska Pipeine

regarding the Trans Alaska Pipeline System

Individuals who live in the states listed below
are to refrain from traveling to Alaska for work
until further notice. These states have high
levels of community spread of COVID-19:
California, Colorado, New York, Washington.

This is a “hold in place” strategy for the benefit

of the health of those individuals and the TAPS

workforce. This also applies to those who may

have already traveled to Alaska in anticipation
of reporting for an upcoming shift.

This does not apply to individuals traveling
through airports in these states; only to those
who reside in California, Colorado, New York,

and Washington.

This direction applies to ALL TAPS workers.
Employees of contractors should refer to their
employer for information regarding pay,
benefits, and next steps.

Additional information will be provided as soon
as it is available.
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